From:
Ms Carmel Dowd

The My School website is clearly designed to rank schools. It is simplistic
and does not assist parents or students, especially when most cannot choose
their school because they are zoned for a particular area. To alter that would
cause suffering for families and result in some students having to travel long
distances at considerable expense, causing serious financial stress to people
in lower socio-economic groups.

The government should discreetly collect data and work to improve schools
within the system. That is their responsibility - not to make scapegoats of
teachers.



